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09/02/2024 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

RGS Heritage Week 15th April – 19th April 

My Heritage Celebration Event Tuesday 23rd April 7.30pm 

We are delighted to inform you that this year we are planning to celebrate a Heritage week from 15th – 

19th April. There will be assemblies, House competitions, talks and workshops running during the week 

to explore what heritage means and how, by participating in such a week, students can develop a 

greater appreciation of their own heritage and the heritage of others.  

Heritage week will culminate in an evening of celebration on Tuesday 23rd April, and further 

information will be sent out about during this half term. 

We would be hugely grateful if you are able to offer any support for this initiative by:  

• Providing information about organisations that could deliver presentations about the customs 

and culture of other countries. 

• Running a workshop yourself on the dance or music or cuisine of countries around the world.  

• Providing information about organisations that may be willing to sponsor this initiative. 

• In the case of students, offering to showcase your talent if you can perform dance / music you 

are learning of another country. 

I am sure you will agree that such celebrations will develop a greater sense of belonging and 

appreciation in our students and community. 

If you can help in any way please contact me st@rgshw.com. Your support would be much appreciated. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Shradha Tan 

Associate Assistant Head 
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